
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL  

KAMPTEE ROAD, NAGPUR 

TWO-DAY TEACHERS’ WORKSHOP ON EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING 

13TH AND 14TH SEPTEMBER, 2025 

A transformative Two-Day Teachers’ Workshop in Experiential Learning was held at 

Delhi Public School Kamptee Road, Nagpur, on 13 th and 14th September, 2025 

bringing together passionate educators in a shared space for professional enrichment 

and collaborative learning. The workshop aimed to inspire, equip and empower 

teachers with new perspectives on Experiential Learning, instructional innovation and 

effective classroom practices. 

The workshop featured insightful sessions by Mr. Abhaykumar Sontakke, Principal 

Mount Litera Zee School, Nagpur and Ms. Savita Ajay, PGT, Montfort School, 

Nagpur.  With decades of experience and presentation of several papers , Ms. Savita 

Abhay, emphasised on joyful teaching in an extremely engaging manner. Mr. 

Abhaykumar Sontakke, with extensive experience and a strong academic background, 

shared valuable insights into educational leadership and the evolving role of teachers in 

today’s academic landscape. 

Day 1 was full of  power-packed sessions led by the resource persons and the 

enthusiastic participation of all teachers. The reflections shared and ideas exchanged 

paved the way for deeper contemplation and professional growth. Participants were 

encouraged to return the next day with renewed energy and curiosity. 

Day 2 began with a warm greeting, setting the stage for another day of learning and 

dialogue. The sessions on the second day focussed on classroom innovations, interest 

developing strategies and fostering a culture of collaboration among educators. The 

teachers engaged in group discussions, case studies and interactive modules that 

encouraged practical takeaways and peer learning. 

The two-day workshop concluded on an energising note, leaving teachers motivated 

and better equipped to create dynamic, student-centred learning environments. It was a 

truly enriching experience, reinforcing the school’s commitment to continuous 

professional development and excellence in education. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


